
From: Richard Atkins - Development and Flood Risk Officer   
Sent: 10 January 2023 11:17 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: SuDS consultation on Environmental Statement for application S62A/22/0006  
 
Dear Sirs 
 
Further to your recent consultation on the above ES submission, we would confirm that our letter of 
23rd August 2022 remains unchanged as our formal position on the proposal. 
 
Regards 
 
Richard Atkins 

Development and Flood Risk Officer 
Green Infrastructure and Sustainable Drainage 
Climate Adaption and Mitigation, Environment & Climate Action  

 
Essex County Council 
email:   | www.essex.gov.uk  
 




